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1. EDU allocations: No EDU’s were purchased during the month of July. 
 
2. Grease Receiving/Co-Generation Project: The grease receiving project is 

progressing on schedule, with the contractor now waiting on the arrival of 
equipment to finish installation. It was discussed with NDEP and Dave 
Pivetti, the feasibility of a masonry wall along the Ironwood entrance 
drive to shield the grease receiving station. The wall would be 
aesthetically pleasing and would match the existing wall at the entrance. 
NDEP has agreed to supply the funding for the proposed wall.  

 
3. Bond Resolution update: On the upcoming agenda is a request for 

amendment of the bond resolution for the grease receiving project. When 
additional funds were allocated for the project, it became necessary to 
amend the bond amount. It is a simple procedural step that can be taken at 
the meeting.  

 
4. Weed Removal: The weeds have been removed from the fencing areas between 

the plant site and Westwood Homeowners property.  
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
Frank T. Johnson 
District Manager 
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